From: Scott Gallant

To: Jennifer Curtis

Subject: Re: Site Plan Review: Gallant"s Response
Date: Thursday, June 3, 2021 10:49:15 AM
Hi Jenn,

Please excuse me. Its been a long process. I should have had an appointment. My apology.
Can I request a waver of additional materials for the board? All additional material will be
supplied prior to occupancy permit.

Thank you,

Scott

On May 26, 2021, at 2:57 PM, Jennifer Curtis <planning@bowdoinham.com>
wrote:

Good afternoon,

I've performed a review of the submitted materials and updated my notes (in bold).
Please see attached. | will also be mailing a hardcopy for your use.

Best regards,

Jenn Curtis

Director of Planning and Development
Town of Bowdoinham

(207) 666-5531
planning@bowdoinham.com
https://www.bowdoinham.com

From: Scott Gallant <stonehillgeneral@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 11:31 AM

To: Jennifer Curtis <planning@bowdoinham.com>

Cc: Amber Gallant <a.pOgs.f@gmail.com>; Scott Gallant
<stonehillgeneral@gmail.com>; kathgallant207 @gmail.com
Subject: Site Plan Review: Gallant's Response

HiJenn,

The response to your May 12 request for information is attached. I'll hand-deliver a
hardcopy to you as well.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.
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Sincerely,

Scott Gallant
207.838.8733

stonehillgeneral@gmail.com

<Letter Requesting More Information 5-26-2021.pdf>
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